
March 28, 2002 
 
Dear Members of the Capital High School Class of 1992: 
 
  The time has come for our ten year high school reunion.  The reunion will be a 
three day event beginning Friday, August 9th and lasting until Sunday, August 11th. 
 
  On Friday, we will have an informal mixer at Murad’s on 35th street in Kanawha 
City.  The mixer will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will last until 11:00 p.m. (of course you are welcome 
to stay at Murad’s or move to another location to continue catching up on old times).  Appetizers 
will be provided at the mixer. 
 
  On Saturday, we will have a dinner/dance for the graduates and their significant 
others at the Charleston House Holiday Inn located at 600 Kanawha Boulevard, East in 
downtown Charleston. The evening will begin with a social hour and cocktails at 6:00 p.m. with 
dinner following at 7:00 p.m.   Dinner will be a buffet with three different types of salad, parisian 
potatoes, wild and long grain rice, fresh vegetables, and various desserts.  After dinner plan to 
dance the night away with D.J. Jason Williams (fellow classmate). 
 
  On Sunday, we will have a picnic for the graduates and their families at 
Coonskin beginning at 1:00 p.m.  The picnic will be held at shelter number 15 and will involve 
lots of food and socializing.  Please bring your children and significant others to the picnic. 
    
  We have tried to cut down on the cost of the reunion by not including the price of 
alcoholic beverages in any of the events.   However, a cash bar will be provided on both Friday 
and Saturday night.  Also, please bring your own beer to the picnic on Sunday (we will have 
coolers and ice to store it). 
 
  If you would like to reserve a room for Saturday night, we have a block of rooms 
reserved under the name Capital High School Class of ‘92 at The Charleston House Holiday Inn 
at the rate of $65.00 per room.  To obtain this reduced rate, please call the Charleston House 
Holiday Inn at (304) 344-4092, by July 10, 2002, and refer to the block for the Capital High 
School Class of ’92 when making your reservations. 
 
  Enclosed is a registration form that we need you to complete and mail to Amy 
Tawney, 283 Berg Drive, Charleston, West Virginia 25302.  This form contains prices for each of 
the events and lets us know what events you and your family/significant other plan on attending.  
The registration form also contains a space for you to provide us information about you and your 
family so we can compile a directory and give away prizes (most kids, most unique job, etc.). 
 
  We have also enclosed our master list of addresses.  As you can see we only have 
about one-third of the addresses.  Please fill in any addresses you may have and mail the list back 
to us along with your registration form.   
 
  We hope to see you the weekend of August 9th-11th.   
 
        


